
 
 

 
Hello to everyone, 
 
Our team has been monitoring the status of COVID-19, along with the increasing travel 
restrictions. Out of an abundance of caution we have decided to postpone the 2020 ACAT 
Safety Conference until further notice. Our first goal as part of the ACAT community is to 
promote safety and as such, we do not wish to create any additional risk of transmission.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation. Our hope is to reschedule the conference for 
later this year. Within the next 90 days we will provide further communication regarding 
the 2020 conference. The ACAT website www.ornge.ca/acat will also be updated with this 
information.  
 
For those that have made arrangements for travel and accommodations, we apologize for 
the inconvenience.  
 
We are very sorry to have had to make this decision. I know everyone will understand, 
based on the current circumstances. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Justin Labelle 
Manager, Aviation Safety 
647-428-2005 ext 4774 tel 
416-399-4106 cell 
 
Ornge 
647.428.2005 tel 
647.428.2006 fax 
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